
 

 

BBPSRH/Parent/2021-22/93                                                     13 NOV 2021 
 

 

Dear Parents (IX,XI) 

You are hereby informed that the report cards of the Term-1 Online Assessment held in the month 

of October,2021 have been generated and mailed on your email id. Please make a note of the 

progress of your ward in the exam. A PTM will be organised for the discussion of the same on 

Saturday i.e. 20.11.2021. The schedule for the same will be shared shortly. 

You are also requested to verify the CBSE registration details of your ward on the same day. 

 

      Regards 

 

BBPS ROHINI 


